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  THE STRATEGIC SERVICE DELIVERY PARTNERSHIP 

 Report By: Environment Support Manager 

 

 Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

 Purpose 

1. To provide the Strategic Monitoring Committee with an update on the status of the 
Herefordshire Strategic Service Delivery Partnership and in particular to provide the 
Committee with an annual report on the partnership between Herefordshire Jarvis 
Services (now Amey Wye Valley Limited), Owen Williams and Herefordshire Council.  

 Financial Implications 

2. Not applicable. 

 Background 

3. The report prepared for the Cabinet meeting on 11 October 2007 is appended. 
Cabinet noted the report. 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the report be noted, subject to any comments which the Committee 
wishes to make. 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 

 

 


